
Extract from second e-mail from Jane Browning on 10 October 2015 

Follow up report by Jane Browning concerning reaction of residents who have recently heard of the 
proposals. 

Alan Payne 

 

Sent from Windows Mail 

 

From  
Sent:  Saturday ,  10   October   2015  18 : 08 
To: boxpeopleandplaces@yahoo.co.uk 

 

Dear Alan, 

A development today which has left some parishioners feeling totally bemused, uncomprehending, 
let down and wondering what the thought process is.  
 
The rudloe scene website has a copy of the latest communication from Corsham Town Council dated 
1 October. The map on it appears to show that the proposal is that the whole of the Rudloe estate 
moves to Box (some of it is now in Corsham) whilst all the surrounding area goes to Corsham. Some 
residents were totally unaware of any proposed changes, and are only now being included in any 
communication because they may have a change of local authority. Although dated 1 October, some 
residents did not receive it until today. I have seen a copy of it and it appears to have been done in a 
hurry - the legend to the map is handwritten, not typed.  

The result would be a Box "island" surrounded by Corsham. No reasons were given. A recipe for mis-
understanding between the 2 authorities if it went ahead. 

Wednesday's meeting should be interesting. 

 

Jane Browning 
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